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Issue 9, Term 2, 2020 
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PRINCIPAL REPORT.   

Hi North families, 

We’re getting back up to speed at the North as we carefully move into more open 

stages of the Covid restrictions. Thank you so much to parents at pick up and drop 

off for your help with the school access restrictions. It is making a significant 

difference to our management and safety of our School Site. 

In the meantime there are some lively activities being undertaken within the school: 

Our fortnightly assemblies online with each class in their own room are enjoyed by 

everyone as some classes show some of their learning and Art. We’re getting better 

at managing the assembly technology too! 

This week was an exciting moment to be invited by some of our trumpet students to 

hear their performance of Hot Cross Buns- learnt, practised and performed in one 

lesson. Thanks Sean our brass teacher for bringing them along. Our goal with 

Instrumental Music is for our students to develop enough to take their instrument on 

to the High School as they graduate. We’re pleased our music teachers are helping 

to build that connection. 

 

 

  

 

Upcoming 

Events 

For more events see planner 

5th June 
Student Free Day 

8th June 
Queen’s Birthday  

Public Holiday 

4th August 

School Photos 
 

Reading is our 

School Priority 
Every child attending 

North School is 

expected to read 

aloud to an adult 

every day. 
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More important information 
 

If you’ve got a Reception, Year 1 or Year 2 student you may 

have heard of “Heggerty”. No, it’s not one of the cats in the 

musical Cats it’s a method being used by all our Junior Primary 

teachers to prepare their students for starting to read. It 

teaches a lot about rhyming, about the sounds of the letters the 

students will learn and about swapping the sounds around in 

words to make different words. It’s very effective in helping 

students learn to read. 

You can do it at home easily and with even more fun- Just pick 

six or seven nursery rhymes you know and enjoy saying them 

with your kids when you’re in the car or sitting around. Or pick a 

word and swap a first or last letter and see what other silly word 

you can make. Kids love it and it helps them to hear the sounds 

of the letters they’ll be learning. 

We’re pleased to welcome new Aboriginal Education Teacher 

Lisa Bettcher who will be working with our Aboriginal Education 

team to support our Nunga kids be successful at school. She’ll 

also work with our intervention plan we’re about to roll out next 

term for a cross section of students in years 3, 4 and 5. 

At our Pupil Free Day on Friday teachers and SSOs will be 

updating their knowledge around supporting students with 

disabilities and classroom teaching strategies. 

Enjoy your long weekend with your children. 

James Parkin 

 

 

 

 

Notes From North 

School Times         
Please be reminded that school is 

unsupervised before 8:30am.We 

ask that students do not arrive 

before this time. 

 

Head Lice 
Please remember to check your 

child’s hair for headlice and treat 

them before sending them to 

school. 

 

 

UNIFORM 
Just a reminder of our school 

uniform policy. All students need 

to be in school uniform. 

Lost property is located in the bins 

near the library. 

 Please name all items. 

 

School Zones 
Reminder It’s 25km/h when 

children are present  
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MBNS Term 2 Planner 
 
WEEK Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Sat/Sun 

1 27/4 

 

First Day of 

Term 2 

28/4 

 

 

 

29/4 

 

30/4 

 

 

1/5 2/5  - 3/5 

 

 

2 4/5 

 

 

5/5 

 
6/5 

 

 

7/5 

 

 

8/5 

 

9/5 - 10/5 

 

 

3 11/5 12/5 

Governing 

Council 

Meeting at 6pm 

13/5 

 

 

14/5 

 

 

15/5 16/5-17/5 

 

 

4 18/5 

 

19/5 20/5 

 

 

21/5 

 

 

22/5 

 

 

23/5-24/5 

 

 

5 25/5 

 

26/5 

 

27/5 28/5 

 

Reconciliation 

Week 

29/5 

 

Reconciliation 

Week 

30/5 - 31/5 

 

Reconciliation 

Week 

6 1/6 

Reconciliation 

Week 

2/6 

Reconciliation 

Week 

3/6 

Reconciliation 

Week 

4/6 

 

 

5/6 

Student 

Free Day 

6/6 - 7/6 

 

7 8/6 

Queen’s 

Birthday 

Public Holiday 

9/6 

 

 

10/6 

 

 

11/6 

 

12/6 

 

 

 

13/6 -14/6 

8 15/6 

 

16/6 

 

17/6 

 

18/6 

 

19/6 

 

20/6-21/6 

9 22/6 

 

 

23/6 

 

24/6 

 

 

 

 25/6 

 

 

26/6 

 
27/6-28/6 

  

10 29/6 30/6 

 

1/7 2/7 

 

3/7 

Last Day of 

Term  

Early Dismissal 

2:10pm 

4/7-5/7 
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Murray Bridge North School OSHC 
 

Before School, After School and  
Vacation Care Programs. 

Catering for your needs on your local school site 

Open daily 630am and close 6.30pm   

This service will operate a 6am start if there is a demand.  Please contact the service or 

school to register your interest.   
 

 
 

Quality care, competitive prices, 

 fun activities, friends to be made, games, arts, crafts, good food and special events all 

in a home like environment. 
Contact OSHC 08 85310179 or 0417825455 

 


